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LLOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C 3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

29th July, 1959,

Classn., (H) m.8, "COETARZA"

I acknowledge your letter of the 22nd July.
The Owners' proposal to carry out a General
Examination shortly, with view to the
postpon nt of the Special Survey for six months
hall be glad if you will

s

is in order, and 1 sh:
inform them accordingly.

It is concluded that postponement of the
Screwshaft Survey is also desired,

Tours faithfully,

lerk to the
Clasgpification Committee.
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